
From: Leslie Long <llong@nsgeu.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 3:38 PM
To: Office

Subject: Bill 1

Everything that can be said against Bill 1 has been said and is unfortunately falling on deaf ears. So, Iwill keep this
short. It saddens me that Stephen MacNeil was elected by the people to lead this Province and all "you" want to do is
"silence" Nova Scotians. The Unions are the people Mr. MacNeil. There are not enough words to express myanger or
how sickened Iam at this government. Iam embarrassed to be living in Nova Scotia. The majority of the people you
have stepped on since coming into office are "women." One does not stand a chance in a dictatorship.

Deeply sickened

Leslie Long
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